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Mr. Billings reviewed the results of the recent staff and faculty survey that was conducted at 
BCC.  Dr. Gamble reported a copy of all of the executive surveys that were conducted were 
provided to the Board members in their packets.  This included an executive survey of the 
executive staff, a student survey, two faculty surveys, and a faculty/staff survey.   
 
Mr. Billings also reviewed the strategic plan initiative for 2002-2003.  Dr. Gamble reported 
this initiative has just been completed and it will be reviewed by the District Cabinet. 
 
Mr. Billings gave a presentation of the BCC web page and other pages the students have 
access to, pertaining to registration and classes. 
 
Dr. Gamble urged the Board members to read the first six pages of the strategic planning 
effort for the next year, which outlines how the process works and how BCC is planning to 
implement the strategic planning.  Dr. Gamble reported there are two community surveys 
BCC will try to get out this summer in order to assess community needs. 
 
Mr. Billings will continue to work with Dr. Gamble to establish metrics for the goals. 
 

3. ADJOURNMENT: 
 
 The meeting adjourned at 4:20 p.m. 
 
 

APPROVED: ___________________________________________ 
    Chairman, District Board of Trustees 
 
 

 ATTESTED: ___________________________________________ 
    Secretary, District Board of Trustees 
 


	BREVARD COMMUNITY COLLEGE
	BOARD OF TRUSTEES


